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Stories from the Field - Dr. Lisa Park

In this month's newsletter, we feature the heartfelt testimony written by Dr. Lisa
Park, an Associate Professor of Ophthalmology at the Columbia University
College of Physicians & Surgeons, who has previously led Vision Care Eye Camps
and Phaco Training Courses in Ethiopia, Uganda, and Morocco.

Thank you Dr. Park for sharing your testimony from Essaouira, Morocco!

Read Story

Ophthalmologist Needed - Nigeria Eye Camp

We are currently looking for an experienced Ophthalmologist for our upcoming
Eye Camp in Nigeria, which is scheduled to be held on Sept. 29 - Oct. 5, 2019
in the capital city of Lagos. It will be held at our local partner hospital, the Lagos
State University Teaching Hospital/LASUTH (http://www.lasuth.org.ng), and
housing will be provided nearby. 

If you are interested and would like to find out more information about this Eye
Camp, please contact Amy Ahn, executive director of Vision Care USA
at amyahn@vcs2020.org .

Thank you.

http://www.visioncareusa.org
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